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ASX LISTING RULE 5.19.2 CONFIRMATION 

Sierra Rutile Holdings Limited (ASX: SRX) (Sierra Rutile or the Company) refers to its 
announcement dated 28 March 2024, titled ‘Sembehun capex estimate reduced from PFS 
estimate’ (Announcement). 

In accordance with ASX Listing Rule 5.19.2, Sierra Rutile confirms that all material 
assumptions underpinning the 2022 Preliminary Feasibility Study for Sembehun continue to 
apply, subject to the matters noted in the Announcement. 

Ends 

This ASX Release was authorised for release to the ASX by the Company Secretary. 
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